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Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

From: Bob Asher <Bob_Asher@eogresources.com>
Sent: Tuesday, February 14, 2017 8:58 AM
To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD
Subject: Dee State Com Battery (Work Plan, 2RP-3134, 2-14-2017)
Attachments: Dee State Com Battery (Work Plan, 2RP-3134, 2-14-2017).pdf

Attached is the work plan for the Dee State Com Battery, please contact me if there are questions. 
 
Thank you. 
 

Robert C. “Bob” Asher 
Environmental Supervisor 
Safety & Environmental Department 
EOG Resources, Inc. 
Artesia Division Office 
105 S. 4th Street 
Artesia, NM 88210 
575-748-4217 (Office) 
575-365-4021 (Cell) 
EOG Safety Begins With YOUR Safety 
 

 
 


